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Youth Enrichment: 

● Babysitting Clinic (5-7th) was rescheduled many days due to the snow but had 23 

participants 

● Youth Dance (prek-6th) begins February 12:  71 participants  

● Tie Dye pillowcase class: 11 participants 

 

 Youth Recreation: 

● Youth wrestling wrapped up on February 18th. It was a great season!  

● Sunday Open Gym from 1-3 pm. This has been quite popular this winter with an average 

of 50-60 people coming.   

 

Upcoming Planning:  We have begun to plan for summer.  We will be finalizing our plans in 

March.   

  

Adult Enrichment: 

● Permit to Carry Classes:  Ongoing 

● 55+ Driving Class:  February 15th (4 hour refresher class): 14 participants 

 

Adult Recreation: 

● Badminton:  Tuesdays at the Elem/MS gym until Feb. 26.  We had 10 teams of 2 people 

each sign up for this weekly event.  

● Peak Fitness Class: 18 participated. We began our next 6 week session!   

● Adult Open Gym:  Wednesday evenings: average participants: 10 per night 

● Adult Pickleball:  Tuesday evenings beginning March 12-April 16.  

● Hall Walking:  we have 40 people on the hallwalking list  

● Barre exercise class: 13 participants 

 

Kids’ Club Highlights: 

● Average morning numbers: 11 per day 

● Average afternoon numbers: 27 per day 

● We will be open on our upcoming workshop day of March 4th.   

● We plan to be open during the school day for Kindergarteners on March 15th (no 

Kindergarten because of Registration Day for the 19-20 school year) if we get enough 

parents interested in care. 

  

Lille By Preschool: 

● We offer our current families priority registration for next school year.  Their deadline is 

March 1st. 

● Open Registration for 2019-20 preschool has been mailed out. We made changes in that 

we are offering the following 5 sections of preschool: 

○ 1 section of 3/4 year old classes on M/W/F mornings 

○ 1 section of 3/4 year old classes on T/TH mornings 

○ 1 Blended class (1-2 years to K) on M-Th afternoon 



○ 2 sections of 4/5 year old classes. 1 class will be in the morning and  in the 

afternoon - M-F classes.  

 

ECFE: 

● Classes are going well on both Monday evenings and Friday mornings.   

● We are in the process of planning for the annual Daddy/Daughter Dance for May 5.   

 

EC Screening:  The next Early Childhood Screening is set for Friday, April 5th. 

 

Fitness Center Updates: Due to being absent, I would like to update the Board next month with 

all the Fitness Center information/membership information. I did write a wellness grant to 

purchase posters, conditioning ropes and additional weights (dumbbells and barbells). We will 

find out if the grant is approved in March.  

 

 

 

 


